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General Comment:Regarding docket # FDMS 05-036F

I am appalled that the USDA seems intent on denying the wishes of the American 
Public and appeasing these foreign owned businesses who want to export 
American horsemeat.  I am sickened that you deliberately have looked for a way 
to ’back door’ the process by re-classifying the equids into exotic status.  As 
a 
taxpayer and voter I am ashamed for my country and fellow citizens that foreign 
interests are put above our own.  It is a sad day when special interest groups a
re 
able to over-ride the Congress of the United States. 

Robin J. Yager
3643 Pine Road
Blossvale, NY 13308
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